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12/13/2022 

Notice to Contiguous Neighbors / Public Hearing Notice 

Town of Union Vale 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
PLANNING BOARD JANUARY 12, 2023 

 
The Town of Union Vale PLANNING BOARD shall conduct a Public Hearing on Thursday 
JANUARY 12, 2023 at 7:35 p.m.  
 
“The Planning Board of the Town of Union Vale has received an application from Glenn Wade, 
(the “Applicant”) to demolish an existing structure located in the Village Green area of the 
Town. Parcel # 912079. The applicant intends on rebuilding the structure on his property 
located at 21 Freedom Rd in the Town of Lagrange.” 

 
All those having an interest in the Application will be given an opportunity to be heard at the 
Public Hearing and may also submit comments in writing to Emily Cole, Board Clerk, not later 
than NOON hour on January 12th 2023. The Application, including site plan and architectural 
drawings, may in the interim be examined at the Town Hall during normal business hours. 
 

 
Regards, 

 
Emily Cole 
 

 
 
Clerk for Planning Board 


